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O. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

fDocument Control Desk
iWashington, DC 20555

ULNRC-3259

Gentlemen;

REPLY TO SECURITY CONCERM

This responds to Mr. J. R. Creed's letter dated July 20,1995, which transmitted a
request for information concerning a security concern at Callaway Nuclear Plant. The
response date for the concern was extended to September 1,1995 per discussion with
Mr. Creed on July 26,1995. Our response to the concern is presented in the
attachment.

|

The attachment to this letter should be controlled and distribution limited to personnel |

|
with a "need to know." The attactunent to this letter is considered Exempt from Public
Disclosure according to the Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(a)(c)
until the NRC has completed its review and evaluation.

If you have any questions regarding this response, or if additional information is
required, please let me know.

Very truly yours.
O

$M|
Donald F. Schnell

DFS/tmw

Attachment: 1) Response to Security Concern

. , , , ,

-u:Ud Ch,
'N I
/ \ \

9509010227 950828 I'

PDR ADOCK 05000483e,- a . rm _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _



. -

-
.

ULNRC-3259
Page 2 of 2

cc: II. J. Miller - Regional Administrator, USNRC Region III w/a
J. R. Creed - Chief, Safeguards & IR Section, USNRC Region III w/a
M. J. Farber - Chief, Reactor Projects Section 3A, USNRC Region III wo/a
L. R. Wharton - USNRC Licensing Project Manager (2 copies) wo/a
USNRC Document Control Desk (Original)
Manager - Electric Department, Missouri Public Service Commission wo/a
USNRC Resident Inspectors wo/a
T. A. Baxter - Shaw, Pittman, Potts, and Trowbridge wo/a
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